



John Hellerstedt, M.D.

Commissioner

April 21, 2017



Chief Executive Officer Nueces County Hospital District 555 N Carancahua St, Suite 950 Corpus Christi, TX 78401

Dear Chief Executive Officer:

This is to notify you that the Texas Department of State Health Services certified to the Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts the pro rata shares of the tobacco settlement proceeds to be distributed to political subdivisions in 2017. Your 2017 pro rata share from tobacco settlement proceeds is calculated to be \$684,370.63. The Comptroller intends to transmit the payment this month.

Thank you for your participation in the Tobacco Settlement Distribution Program. Any questions concerning this payment may be directed to Suzanne Lucignani at DSHSTobacco@dshs.texas.gov or 512-776-2591.

Sincerely,

Elaine McHard

Manager, Funds Coordination and Management Branch Office of the Chief Financial Officer

cc: Chief Financial Officer